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PERKINS EASTMAN CONTINUES DOMESTIC GROWTH  
WITH ESTABLISHMENT OF DALLAS OFFICE 

 
International Design Firm Expands to Region through Combined Practice with 

Luxury Hospitality Design Firm ForrestPerkins 
 

New York, NY (January 26, 2016) The Board of Directors of top international design and 
architecture firm Perkins Eastman is pleased to announce the firm’s newest domestic 
office, in Dallas, Texas. The firm recently combined its practice with ForrestPerrkins, an 
international luxury hospitality and high-end residential interior design firm, which has had 
an office in Dallas since 1998. Perkins Eastman joins ForrestPerkins at its current location 
at 3131 Turtle Creek Blvd., establishing Perkins Eastman’s 15th global location and first in 
Texas. 
 
Perkins Eastman Chairman Bradford Perkins FAIA noted: “The joining of our two firms 
brings several important benefits to our overall practice. It brings internationally recognized 
hospitality and luxury residential interior design leadership that complements and 
strengthens our growing hospitality, residential, senior living, and healthcare architectural 
practices. Moreover, after working on a wide variety of projects throughout Texas for many 
years, we finally have a base to better serve our many clients in the region. We look 
forward to building the Dallas office so that we can offer the firm’s full capabilities in Texas 
and the surrounding states.”  
 
The office will be led by Principal Deborah Forrest FASID, ISHC, who joins the firm from 
ForrestPerkins and who will lead the luxury hospitality and residential interiors practice 
firmwide. As such, the Dallas office will continue to work in this practice area while also 
building on the established practice areas of the larger firm. 
 
Current luxury hospitality projects in the Texas region include The St. Anthony, a Luxury 
Collection Hotel in San Antonio; the Sinclair Forth Worth Autograph Collection; and The 
Westin Downtown Dallas at One Main Place. 
 
In addition to ForrestPerkins’s work in Texas, Perkins Eastman had, prior to the 
establishment of this office, worked on many projects for a diverse array of clientele 
throughout the state, including two projects for the C.C. Young assisted living retirement 
community in Dallas; the recently completed VIA Centro Plaza in San Antonio, a mixed-
use transit facility that enhances the livability of its neighborhood; Houston Main Street 
Square, a three-block civic “room” that integrates light rail and transit implemented along 
the Main Street corridor; and Blue Skies of Texas (formerly named Air Force Villages), a 
repositioning of and additions to its retirement community facilities in San Antonio.   
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About Perkins Eastman 
Perkins Eastman is among the top design and architecture firms in the world. With almost 
1,000 employees in 15 locations around the globe, Perkins Eastman practices at every 
scale of the built environment. From niche buildings to complex projects that enrich whole 
communities, the firm’s portfolio reflects a dedication to progressive and inventive design 
that enhances the quality of the human experience. With work in 46 states and more than 
40 countries, the firm’s portfolio includes high-end residential, commercial, hospitality, 
retail, office buildings, corporate interiors, schools, hospitals, museums, senior living, and 
public sector facilities. Perkins Eastman provides award-winning design through its offices 
in North America (New York, NY; Boston, MA; Charlotte, NC; Chicago, IL; Dallas, TX; Los 
Angeles, CA; Pittsburgh, PA; San Francisco, CA; Stamford, CT; Toronto, Canada; and 
Washington, DC); South America (Guayaquil, Ecuador); North Africa and Middle East 
(Dubai, UAE); and Asia (Mumbai, India, and Shanghai, China).  
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